
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd January 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

Sorry for the late notice!  We have managed to book a visit to Keighley Fire Station next Tuesday 

morning, 29th January, for the children in 1/2C.  This will give the children chance to see how 

modern firefighting equipment differs from that used during the Great Fire of London in 1666.   

We will be going in the morning and will be back for dinnertime, so the children can have lunch in 

school as normal.  We will be catching the train there and back and should be back in school by 

12:00. Please send your child in school uniform as normal with a waterproof coat. 

The success of this trip is reliant upon parent volunteers.  Please write your name below if you think 

you might be able to help.  You would be needed in school from 9:00am.  Unfortunately, we can only 

take a small number of volunteers.   

The cost of this trip is £1.40 to cover the cost of the train fair. 

Many thanks.   

Mr Daft 

STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

I give permission for my child…………………………………………………………………..in class………..1/2C to take 

part in the visit to Keighley Fire Station on Tuesday 29th January and I accept all the arrangements 

made by the school.  I enclose £1.40 towards the cost of the trip. 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………….  

If you would like to volunteer to help on the trip please sign here……………………………………………………… 

 

 


